
 

 

 

Buzzin’ Around      

Madrona 
2 0 1 6  

Lost and found items not picked up by Fri-

day, February 12th will be donated. Please 

check the lost and found rack in front of 

the cafeteria.  

It is hard to believe we are al-

ready half way through the 

school year! We are having a 

wonderful year so far, and have 

a lot in store for the second half 

of the year. 

2/4 End of Second           

Quarter 

2/5 

 

Clerical Day—No 

school for students 

2/8 Report cards go 

home with  students 

2/10   PTSG Meeting @ 2:10 

in the library 

2/12 Q2—PBIS Reward 

Activity—Arts and 

Crafts (For all stu-

dents with no more 

than 1 bus citation/

office referral for  

the 2nd quarter) 

2/15 President’s Day—No 

School 

2/17 Site Council @ 2.10 

in the library 

2/26 Madrona Pride As-

semblies                              

K-2 @ 12:15pm 

3-5 @ 1:00pm 

  

If your child 

will be      

bringing in             

Valentine’s 

Day cards, 

please           

remember to 

bring one for 

every child in 

the class.  

On Tuesday, March 8th from 
5:00-7:00pm at Madrona Ele-
mentary, we will be gathering 
the newest Madrona Hornets 
and getting them registered so 
they can Launch in to Kinder-
garten! We will have an orien-
tation program for parents and    
activities for the children.   
 

In order to attend kindergarten 
next year, a child must be five 
years old on or before Septem-
ber 1, 2016.  Please bring the 
following items:  child’s birth 
certificate, proof of residency, 
and record of immunizations 
to the meeting.    
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Positive Behavior Support 

Rotary Student of the Year 

Rylie Terpening,                                         

 

Congratulations to the following  

students for reading all 10 Books 

for the Battle of the Books chal-

lenge. These students will be repre-

senting Madrona for the District                         

Battle of the Books event. 

Madison Williams 

Teegan Anderson 

Abigail Jones 

Keizer Daily 

 

 

The focus trait for this month is      
patience 

 

Our reward store will be opening the week of February 8th. Students can 
use their Happy Hornet tickets to buy items or they may enter into the 
weekly raffle. 

B U Z Z I N ’  A R O U N D    

M A D R O N A  
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Exclusion day for immuniza-

tions is February 17, 

2016.  Students will not be 

able to attend school be-

ginning on February 17th 

if records show missing       

Immunizations.   

PARENT RESOURCE 
Renaissance Learning is an 
online program that supports    

Madrona in reading. This program 
has a parent resource section 
that has helpful Parent Guides, 

answering frequently asked ques-
tions about our assessment, 
teaching, and learning tools. 

You can access it from the 
following website. 

https://
Host-

ed58.renlearn.com/293424/

 

Parent Teacher Support Group 
Our PTSG is a great way to get involved in the school community. 

This group is open to any family or community members who 

would like to volunteer to plan and put on special events and 

fundraisers for our school.  February 10th will be a planning 

meeting for groups to get together and start putting together 

plans for the events and fundraisers for the second semester of 

school.  Child care will be provided.  We hope to see you there!  

We need volunteers for the PBIS Arts and Craft activity on Febru-

ary 12th and for Vision Screenings on February 16th. Call the 

school office if you can help with either of these events. 

 

Science club for our gifted and 

talented students begins this 

week!  Students will have the 

opportunity to develop high lev-

el critical thinking skills with 

hands-on learning. The club 

meets on Tuesday afternoons. 

Education of All Disabled Children/Young Adults 
 

Public law 105.17 known as I.D.E.A. (Individualized Disability Education Act) requires that school districts provide a 
free and appropriate education to all disabled children/young adults ages 0 to 21. 

Three Rivers School District requests the identification of any disabled children/young adults between the ages of 
0 to 21, who are not enrolled or currently being served by the district schools. 

If you know of any disabled children/young adults between the ages of 0 to 21 who are not receiving educational 
services, please call the Special Education Department of the Three Rivers School District.  The phone number is 
541-862-3111. 

https://hosted58.renlearn.com/293424/HomeConnect
https://hosted58.renlearn.com/293424/HomeConnect
https://hosted58.renlearn.com/293424/HomeConnect

